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District 5 Event Cancellation Notices
City of Tacoma Washington sent this bulletin at 03/12/2020 05:34 PM PDT

Notification of Event Cancellations

Due to the elevated precautions resulting from COVID-19, the following District 5 events are
cancelled: 

Saturday, March 14, 2020: Family Resource Fair organized by Communities In Schools of
Tacoma
Wednesday, March 18, 2020: South Tacoma Neighborhood Council

Please check online or with an event's organizer if you are unsure if an event not listed is still occurring
this month.  

Please stay safe out there and feel free to reach out to me at chris.beale@cityoftacoma.org or (253)
591-5166. 

Gratefully in service,

Chris Beale
 Tacoma City Council Member, District 5
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